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Brother Knights,  

 

I’m writing this new letter the day after the election, as expected we still don’t 

know who won and who didn’t win the race for President of our country. Once all 

of the dust settles, we need to remember to stay grounded in our faith, pray for 

our country, pray for all that have and are still affected by the pandemic, be it 

either from the virus or the effects it has had on our economy and continue our 

prayers for our country. 

Certainly, we need to pray and give thanks that we might be able to finally be in a 

position to win our battle to Protect Life, this was the main reason I decided to 

become a Knight a long time ago, and will always speak and defend a discussion 

of life if anyone were to question my belief. 

We have no control of the election anymore, if you voted than you did your part.  

If you pray for God to help us with all of the wrongs that need to be corrected, 

then you are doing your part, if you pray for all to live in peace and 

understanding, then you believe that prayer is powerful. 

Remember to pray the rosary every day for all your intentions, and most 

importantly pray for all to believe that all life is sacred and must be protected, 

from conception to the day we are called home to God.  

 

Thank You and God Bless,  

Greg Castro / Grand Knight, Council 9368, Saint William, Round Rock Tx 

512-217-4717 

gregkc9368@gmail.com     

kofc9368.org 



 

 

Upcoming Events:  

 

Nov 4: Monthly Business meeting 

7 pm Deacon Richard will lead the rosary 

7:30 – 8:30 business meeting via zoom  

https://zoom.us/j/92532017398?pwd=VnVKRU4rM1RVOTUxdWZ3dUJER1oxdz09 

Meeting ID: 925 3201 7398 

Passcode: 176394 

 

Ongoing this month: The 4th Degree Knights are conducting their Annual Nut Sales 

Fund Raiser, due to the Pandemic they are not able to sell in the in Narthex, sales 

are being conducted on line and the attachment with instructions will be e mailed 

with this news letter 

 

11/25 Annual Turkey Cook Off for Annie’s Way Thanksgiving Community Lunch  

Brother Knight Tino Hernandez heads up this annual dinner to help families and 

individuals in need of a Thanksgiving meal.  

Please consider donating a turkey, sides or a desert that can be served.  

The meal will be conducted on a drive through basis.  

8 am collection of thawed turkeys will begin at the Pavilion 

12:30 pm smoking and baking of turkeys will begin  

We are hoping to collect at least 30-35 turkeys, if you can donate a thawed turkey 

please contact: Greg Castro 512-217-4717 or e mail: gregkc9368@gmail.com  

 

December: Tino Hernandez will also head up the Annual Just Because Christmas 

Project.  

Details will follow as they become available.  

 

2020 – 2021 KC 9368 Officers:  

Chaplain: Father Dean  

Grand Knight: Greg Castro 512-217-4717 / gregkc9368@gmail.com 

Deputy Grand Knight: Michael Garcia / mg871415@gmail.com 

Financial Secretary: Mike Goertz / goertz_m@exfluor.com 

Treasurer: Mike Pavlik / mikepavlik53@att.net 

mailto:gregkc9368@gmail.com


Recorder: Tom Bernhard / tom@bernhard.org 

Advocate: Frank Alvarez / ecsburgess@gmail.com 

Chancellor: Rick Mara / richard.mara@dell.com 

Warden: Larry Hays / lhaysfarmers@gmail.com 

Inside Guard: Mario Sanchez / mario6381@yahoo.com 

Outside Guard: Elston Johnson / elston.johnson@gmail.com 

1st year Trustee: Robert Prybyla / rprybyla@sbcglobal.net 

2nd year Trustee: Joe Gonzalez / joe.gonzalez@dell.com 

3rd year Trustee: Kevin Furey / specialkguy@gmail.com 

Program Chairs:  

Program Director: Michael Garcia DGK 

Church Committee Chairman: Marvin Felux  

Community Chairman: Larry Hays 

Culture of Life Chairman: Robert Prybyla 

Membership / Admissions Director: Ken Madsen 

Council: Vacant 

Youth: Vacant 

Family: Vacant 

 

 


